
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals

If you apply for free school meals for your child, 
and tell us that you are on a low income, you  
should secure significant additional funding  
for their school, called Pupil Premium.
Schools spend this money on anything that can help these children  
do well at school, including trips, activities and extra support.

Check the eligibility  
criteria and apply online  

www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/
freeschoolmeals

or call  
01223 703 200


